
Vieira Lab Newsletter 

For newsletter  questions, comments 
or suggestions please  e-mail 
Alexandre Vieira at arv11@pitt.edu 

 Lab News 

The All of Us PA enrollment location center within in the School of Dental 

Medicine has opened. The University of Pittsburgh is the local partner for the 

national program. School of 

Dental Medicine patients, stu-

dents, staff and faculty will be 

able to enroll conveniently on-

site in room 3191 Salk 

Hall.  The very first participant 

from this new location was Dr. 

Alexandre Vieira.   

You can visit the All of Us 

Pennsylvania website at 

JoinAllofUsPA.org or call 

(412) 383-2737 to join and 

learn more. 

DRDR Update 

Subject Recruitment Location 

Recruitment Summary 

Subjects Recruited 6201 

Subjects Declined 1233 

Compliance Rate 

Gender      48% male 

80% 

52% female 

 Module 1 1563 Emergency Care 74 UDHS 8 

Module 2 1861 Oral Surgery 33 Orthodontics 245 

Module 3  725 Pediatric       

Dentistry 

316 Other   139 

Module 4  494 Implant Center   15 AEGD   26 

Dental          

Hygiene 

 396 Prosthodontics   116 Perio   76 

Endo    74 Special Needs   40   

Upcoming Events            

Vieira Lab/DRDR Meeting   

Wednesday, December 5 

11:00 a.m.                         

414 Salk Pavilion 

CCR Seminar                   

Tuesdays at 1:00 p.m.       

CVS Conference room      

December 4— Cancelled     

December 11—M.Shehabeldin 

University Offices Closed                

December 22-January 2     

Spring Semester                

classes begin January 7                  

Tables show running totals of 

patient recruitment  

 

hhttps://joinallofuspa.org/

